
Choctaw Amateur Radio Club Minutes from March 15, 2010 
 
Members Present: 
Dave Downing WD5G 
Eric Spiegel  K3UUF     CORA Director 
Bill Wilburn  N5NUK CARC Secretary  CORA Officer/President 
Ron Earnest  W5RGT 
Bill Crossland N9SQV CARC President  CORA Alternate 
David Huntz  NH6SM CARC Treasurer  CORA Director 
Richard Manlove W1WFE 
Bill Tarkington K3YC      CORA Treasurer 
Allen Kolodziej KB5YVA 
Walt Diehl  KA3AMK 
 
The meeting was Called to Order at 7:00pm. 
 
Old Business: 
Controller issue: 
Dave WD5G reported there is a receiver online and although he was able to get into it and get 
tones, it has not been fully tested yet. Ron W5RGT stated the manual for the controller that 
has the DTMF codes was most likely at the repeater shack. It will be decided later who will  
have the controller codes. 
 
Food Pantry collection: 
All members ponied up the monthly donation of $1 each for the Food Pantry. 
 
CORA Report: 
Bill N5NUK gave a report regarding Ham Holiday. The venue will be the Biltmore Hotel located 
at I-40 & Meridian. Special Ham Holiday room rates will be available. Some vendors have 
already contacted CORA regarding table space. Ron W5RGT was invited to the next CORA 
meeting to discuss the issue of donations at the test bench during Ham Holiday. 
 
 
Other: 
 
No other business was conducted and a general rag-chewing session ensued. The meeting 
was adjourned at 7:42pm. 
 
Next meeting would be April 19, 2010. 


